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  Match Dan Erling,2010-12-01 Hire the right person-every time! Why is it that so many companies accept mediocre
hiring results as the norm? The answer is simple. It doesn't occur to them that, in fact, there is a process that
virtually guarantees hiring the right person every time. To repeat: there is a process that virtually guarantees
hiring the right person every time. That's what MATCH is about. Based on author Dan Erling's experience with best
practices from over a thousand companies, MATCH gives you a rock solid, practical process for hiring. MATCH takes
you step-by-step through the lifecycle of hiring, from developing a job description through interviewing and
making the decision, to negotiating salary and onboarding the new hire Applicable tools, stories, and foolproof
techniques are woven throughout to insure your mission critical objective is accomplished The author is well-known
in the hiring and recruiting industry With MATCH, your hiring team will develop a systematic process that fits
with the company's overall mission, giving your company the people it needs to succeed every time!
  Cupid's Match Lauren Palphreyman,2019-10-01 He's mythologically hot, a little bit wicked, and almost 100%
immortal. And he'll hit you right in the heart . . . Miss Black, we have a big problem.” Lila Black doesn't
believe in matchmaking, let alone soul mates. So then why is she constantly being hassled by the Cupids
Matchmaking Service? But this gilded, cherub-bedecked dating agency isn't exactly what it seems . . . and it’s
about to turn Lila's entire world upside down. It turns out that Cupids Matchmaking is the real deal. As in, it's
run by actual cupids—who don't look at all like they do in the paintings—and they have a serious problem with
Lila's “match.” Because this guy shouldn't be in the system. He shouldn't have a match. And while he's
irresistibly hot, he's also incredibly dangerous. Because Lila's true love match is Cupid. The original bad boy of
love. And he wants her. Now Lila's once-normal teenaged world has exploded into a mythological nightmare overrun
by crime-lord sirens, wrathful cupid hit men, magic arrows that cause no end of trouble, and a mischievous, not-
so-angelic love god she can't seem to stop herself from falling for . . . Adored by 50 million readers on Wattpad,
Lauren Palphreyman's smash-hit book is now in print for the first time.
  The Match Mark Frost,2007-11-06 In 1956, a casual bet between two millionaires eventually pitted two of the
greatest golfers of the era -- Byron Nelson and Ben Hogan -- against top amateurs Harvie Ward and Ken Venturi. The
year: 1956. Decades have passed since Eddie Lowery came to fame as the ten-year-old caddie to U.S. Open Champion
Francis Ouimet. Now a wealthy car dealer and avid supporter of amateur golf, Lowery has just made a bet with
fellow millionaire George Coleman. Lowery claims that two of his employees, amateur golfers Harvie Ward and Ken
Venturi, cannot be beaten in a best-ball match, and challenges Coleman to bring any two golfers of his choice to
the course at 10 a.m. the next day to settle the issue. Coleman accepts the challenge and shows up with his own
power team: Ben Hogan and Byron Nelson, the game's greatest living professionals, with fourteen major
championships between them. In Mark Frost's peerless hands, complete with the recollections of all the
participants, the story of this immortal foursome and the game they played that day-legendarily known in golf
circles as the greatest private match ever played-comes to life with powerful, emotional impact and edge-of-your-
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seat suspense.
  You Have a Match Emma Lord,2021-01-12 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER A REESE'S BOOK CLUB WINTER YA PICK INDIE
NEXT PICK A BEST YA PICK OF 2021 BY POPSUGAR * PARADE A new love, a secret sister, and a summer she'll never
forget. From the beloved author of Tweet Cute comes Emma Lord's You Have a Match, a hilarious and heartfelt novel
of romance, sisterhood, and friendship... When Abby signs up for a DNA service, it’s mainly to give her friend and
secret love interest, Leo, a nudge. After all, she knows who she is already: Avid photographer. Injury-prone tree
climber. Best friend to Leo and Connie...although ever since the B.E.I. (Big Embarrassing Incident) with Leo,
things have been awkward on that front. But she didn’t know she’s a younger sister. When the DNA service reveals
Abby has a secret sister, shimmery-haired Instagram star Savannah Tully, it’s hard to believe they’re from the
same planet, never mind the same parents — especially considering Savannah, queen of green smoothies, is only a
year and a half older than Abby herself. The logical course of action? Meet up at summer camp (obviously) and
figure out why Abby’s parents gave Savvy up for adoption. But there are complications: Savvy is a rigid rule-
follower and total narc. Leo is the camp’s co-chef, putting Abby's growing feelings for him on blast. And her
parents have a secret that threatens to unravel everything. But part of life is showing up, leaning in, and
learning to fit all your awkward pieces together. Because sometimes, the hardest things can also be the best ones.
“A YA contemporary set at summer camp? Count us in.” —BuzzFeed “Heartfelt and engaging, You Have a Match is a
masterclass on love in all its forms.” —Sophie Gonzales, author of Only Mostly Devastated and Perfect on Paper “A
bright summer tale of connection and self-discovery.” —Booklist “A cute, feel-good coming-of-age story.” —Kirkus
  Love. Set. Match. Taylor Lunsford,2019-08-28 Emerson Grace has rallied her way through the ranks of the world's
top tennis players, but she's yet to reach the ultimate goal—winning a Grand Slam. She's done coming in
second—both on and off the court. At least that was the plan until someone leaks risqué photos of her right as her
ex Rob Ashton returns to the tennis scene. Rob's had nine years to regret letting Em go, and nothing is going to
stand in the way of proving she's the only match he wants to win. Giving the man who makes her body melt another
chance is tempting, but Em has to decide if letting Rob win her heart is worth risking her chance to win a Grand
Slam.
  St. Joseph and His World Mike Aquilina,2021 “A TREMENDOUS BREAKTHROUGH” in the study of St. Joseph... ...There
are few subjects so challenging” to authors as St. Joseph. So says scholar Scott Hahn in his foreword to this
book. Yet the pages that follow give not merely glimpses, but vistas, of St. Joseph’s world. Hahn continues:
“You’ll learn about Nazareth — and how it was created almost ex nihilo shortly before Joseph’s birth. You’ll learn
about religious practice and education in that place and time. You’ll travel to Egypt and encounter the
fascinating settlements of Jews in that land. You’ll also find out how a carpenter worked in those days: what
tools he used, what items he crafted, where he got his training, and how he got to and from his job sites.” This
book provides an imaginative entry into one of the most important lives in all of history — a life too often
obscured by later legends.
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  Phossy Jaw and the French Match Workers Bonnie Gordon,2017-01-06 The 1898 suppression of white phosphorous in
the French match industry was a victory of organized labour. At a time when most French workers did not have the
power to effect changes in the health and safety conditions of their work, the match workers succeeded. At a time
when most French women were not unionised and did not pursue effective action on occupational health problems,
French women in the match industry succeeded. This book, first published in 1989, examines their actions and
provides the definitive account of their success.
  Sams Teach Yourself iTunes Match in 10 Minutes Lex Friedman,2012-03-21 Sams Teach Yourself iTunes Match in 10
Minutes is a quick reference guide to using Apple's iTunes Match service. This book explains all the varied
features of the service, including essential details such as signing up, upgrading your entire library,
understanding various iTunes Match settings, getting around the 25,000 song limit, using the service with Apple
TV, troubleshooting problems, using it with iOS devices, and plenty more. Each topic is covered in short, easy to
understand chapters that help you quickly and easily use the service to its full potential, resulting in higher-
quality music, endless hours of streaming, and more.
  Eighth Kisei Title Match ,
  Match (Musical Group) ,1938
  The Match Sarah Adams,2020-05-11 Having worked for Southern Service Paws for a few years now, I like to think
I'm prepared for just about any client meeting under the sun. I am dead wrong. The day I meet with single dad,
Jacob Broaden, about potentially matching his daughter with one of our service dogs, I learn a few valuable
lessons. 1) Always set my alarm clock. 2) Single dads are way hotter than I previously thought. 3) It is possible
to go from fantasizing about kissing someone to wishing they would be run over by a truck in a matter of two
minutes. Unfortunately, I don't hold that opinion of him for very long. Not when he shows me a different side of
himself--one that's sweet as maple syrup and hot as apple pie fresh out of the oven.Too bad this guy is so far out
of my league that I shouldn't even be allowed to enter the game. Jake doesn't seem to get that memo though. And
after a few days of working closely with him and his daughter, he starts looking at me with fire in his eyes,
making me dream of something I probably shouldn't...A family.The Match is a feel-good romantic comedy! Perfect for
readers who enjoy a sizzling romance without explicit content.
  Miss Match Crystal Cestari,2017-07-13 Amber Sand has a gift. From five seconds of eye contact, Amber can see
anyone's soul mate. She's confident she's seen every kind of happy ending there is. Except for one - her own. So
when Charlie Blitzman, the most-desired boy in school, enlists Amber's help, she's troubled to find herself
falling for him (hard) when she can clearly see she's not his match ... How can Amber, an honest peddler of true
love, pursue a boy she knows is not the one for her?
  Ontology Matching Jérôme Euzenat,Pavel Shvaiko,2013-11-08 Ontologies tend to be found everywhere. They are
viewed as the silver bullet for many applications, such as database integration, peer-to-peer systems, e-commerce,
semantic web services, or social networks. However, in open or evolving systems, such as the semantic web,
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different parties would, in general, adopt different ontologies. Thus, merely using ontologies, like using XML,
does not reduce heterogeneity: it just raises heterogeneity problems to a higher level. Euzenat and Shvaiko’s book
is devoted to ontology matching as a solution to the semantic heterogeneity problem faced by computer systems.
Ontology matching aims at finding correspondences between semantically related entities of different ontologies.
These correspondences may stand for equivalence as well as other relations, such as consequence, subsumption, or
disjointness, between ontology entities. Many different matching solutions have been proposed so far from various
viewpoints, e.g., databases, information systems, and artificial intelligence. The second edition of Ontology
Matching has been thoroughly revised and updated to reflect the most recent advances in this quickly developing
area, which resulted in more than 150 pages of new content. In particular, the book includes a new chapter
dedicated to the methodology for performing ontology matching. It also covers emerging topics, such as data
interlinking, ontology partitioning and pruning, context-based matching, matcher tuning, alignment debugging, and
user involvement in matching, to mention a few. More than 100 state-of-the-art matching systems and frameworks
were reviewed. With Ontology Matching, researchers and practitioners will find a reference book that presents
currently available work in a uniform framework. In particular, the work and the techniques presented in this book
can be equally applied to database schema matching, catalog integration, XML schema matching and other related
problems. The objectives of the book include presenting (i) the state of the art and (ii) the latest research
results in ontology matching by providing a systematic and detailed account of matching techniques and matching
systems from theoretical, practical and application perspectives.
  The Match Mark Frost,2008 Frost, bestselling author of The Greatest Game Ever Played, returns with the story of
the match that turned the pastime of golf into a professional sport--when Harvie Ward and Ken Venturi played
against Ben Hogan and Byron Nelson in the greatest private match ever played.
  Combinatorial Pattern Matching Suleyman C. Sahinalp,S. Muthukrishnan,Ugur Dogrusoz,2004-10-29 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 15th Annual Symposium on Combinatorial Pattern Matching, CPM 2004,
held in Istanbul, Turkey in July 2004. The 36 revised full papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected
from 79 submissions. The papers are devoted to current theoretical and computational aspects of searching and
matching of strings and more complicate patterns, such as trees, regular expressions, graphs, point sets, and
arrays. Among the application fields addressed are computational biology, bioinformatics, genomics, proteinomics,
the web, data compression, coding, multimedia, information retrieval, data analysis, pattern recognition, and
computer vision.
  How To Meet Your Match Online Laura Henderson,2018-07-11 How To Meet Your Match Online is the ultimate singles'
guide to finding lasting love through online dating. Author Laura Henderson is an attorney-turned-relationship
expert and has been featured on ABC and NBC as a dating coach and matchmaker. Henderson is the Principal at online
dating company Meet Your Match Online. In this book she shares the secrets that have led her clients to long-term,
loving relationships, and marriage - and that led her to finding her husband - through online dating. Using the
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step-by-step process she reveals in this book, readers will discover how to break online dating down into discrete
and manageable steps and avoid online dating burn out. From understanding exactly who Your Match is and getting
yourself in front of a target-rich audience, to choosing the right photos and crafting the perfect profile and
essay, Henderson covers everything you need to know to find Your Match online (or offline!) - and fast! This book
has practical advice useful for novice to experienced daters, and even provides links to $200 worth of free
downloadable bonus material so that daters can proceed through the step-by-step process from the comfort of their
own homes! Though Henderson does ask her readers to do some homework along the way - necessary for the process to
be successful - the book remains light and fun as Henderson weaves in her personal online dating journey from her
first date with a narcissistic, rock climbing, army doctor to finally finding her husband. Her inclusion of real
emails and profiles of would-be suitors will have you laughing all the way through while you learn.
  Pattern Recognition and String Matching Dechang Chen,Xiuzhen Cheng,2013-12-01 The research and development of
pattern recognition have proven to be of importance in science, technology, and human activity. Many useful
concepts and tools from different disciplines have been employed in pattern recognition. Among them is string
matching, which receives much theoretical and practical attention. String matching is also an important topic in
combinatorial optimization. This book is devoted to recent advances in pattern recognition and string matching. It
consists of twenty eight chapters written by different authors, addressing a broad range of topics such as those
from classifica tion, matching, mining, feature selection, and applications. Each chapter is self-contained, and
presents either novel methodological approaches or applications of existing theories and techniques. The aim,
intent, and motivation for publishing this book is to pro vide a reference tool for the increasing number of
readers who depend upon pattern recognition or string matching in some way. This includes students and
professionals in computer science, mathematics, statistics, and electrical engineering. We wish to thank all the
authors for their valuable efforts, which made this book a reality. Thanks also go to all reviewers who gave
generously of their time and expertise.
  Maid to Match Deeanne Gist,2010 From the day she arrives at the Biltmore, Tillie Reese is dazzled by the riches
of the Vanderbilts and by Mack Danvers, a mountain man turned footman. When Tillie is enlisted to help tame Mack's
rugged behavior by tutoring him in the ways of refined society, the resulting sparks threaten Tillie's But the
stakes rise even higher when Mack and Tillie become entangled in a cover-up at the town orphanage. They could both
lose their...jobs and their hearts--Cover p. [4].
  Imperfect Match Melanie Harlow,Corinne Michaels,2019-04-24 From NYT Bestseller Corinne Michaels & USA Today
Bestseller Melanie Harlow, comes a sexy friends to lovers standalone romance.Rule number one for a professional
matchmaker?Don't fall in love with your client.I screwed that up when I fell for my best friend, Reid Fortino.
He's gorgeous, successful, and sexy as hell. I figured it would be easy to find him a match-and save the family
business at the same time.But the more time I spend attempting to find the perfect girl, the more I realize how
much I want him for my own. What's the harm if we give in for just one night?I should have known that would never
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be enough.Now I'm on the verge of losing my job and my heart. We were an imperfect match from the start, but I
don't know how to let him go.
  Game, Set, Match Susan Ware,2011 Argues that Billie Jean King's 1973 defeat of male player Bobby Riggs in
tennis' Battle of the Sexes match helped, along with the passage of the Title IX anti-sex discrimination act,
cause a revolution in women's sports.
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